
 
  

WEEK 
EVENTS 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

 

We welcome our special visitors from Nepal this week, Badri 

Baral and Ramesh Shrestha, who have made the long trip to 

spend the week with us here in Mobberley. We are delighted to 

welcome them and share ideas during our cultural exchange. 

They will spend time meeting with all of the children and 

classes throughout the week. 

 

We are looking forward to our Enrichment days on Tuesday 

and Wednesday of this week around the theme of ‘Go Global’. 

Thank you to all parents, carers and grandparents who have 

offered to help us over these days. Without this support, days 

like this are just not possible. We do not operate our usual 

curriculum during these days and instead, children will attend a 

range of mixed age workshops in their House Teams. 

 

I have a further plea for help; next Friday, 5
th
 July, we will be 

holding our Local History Day around the theme of ‘Mobberley 

Throughout The Years’. Please spread the word with friends, 

neighbours and relatives as we would like to welcome people 

into school to share their memories and experiences of 

Mobberley through the ages. Please contact us with offers of 

help from people who are interested in coming into school. 

 

Last Thursday, we welcomed Chris Penn, the Diocese Director 

of Education into school. He complimented us on the behavior 

and politeness of the children as he visited each of the classes. 

 

We also welcomed the Chester Zoo Rangers into school last 

Friday to conduct workshops tailored to the curriculum studies 

in each class. 

 

The weather was against us last week and a number of 

sporting events were cancelled. Year 3 did however manage to 

participate in a morning of hockey skills on Wednesday and a 

fun time was had by all. 

 

A massive well done to our Open Age Inclusive Tri Golf & 

Tennis Squad made up of children from Years 1-6. They 

competed last Wednesday and came away as Macclesfield 

Champions for Golf and were awarded Bronze medals for 

Tennis. The team will go on to represent Macclesfield, in 

Warrington, at the Cheshire Final for Golf later in July. We wish 

them lots of luck. 

 

Damien Stenson 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

GOLDEN 
CERTIFICATE

ATTENDANCE 

GOOD TO 

BE GREEN 
VIP 
Values In Practice 

WINNING 
HOUSE 

Reception ~ Lilly D 

Year 1 - Martha M-B 

Year 2 - Sanah M 

Year 3 - Oliver O-M 

Year 4 - Cormac J 

Year 5 - Morgan M 

Year 6 - Darcy K 

 
All these pupils gave 100% in their studies last 
week. 

Reception ~ 98.95% 

Year 1 - 97.33% 

Year 2 - 92.41% 

Year 3 - 99.68% 

Year 4 - 94.62% 

Year 5 - 88.00% 

Year 6 - 96.92% 

 

Well done to Reception and Year Three, our 

Key Stage 1 and 2 class attendance winners. 
 

Reception ~ Lilly D 

Year 1 - Martha M-B 

Year 2 - Charlie B 

Year 3 - Phoebe H 

Year 4 - Oscar D 

Year 5 - Cameron B 

Year 6 - Francesca T 

 
All of these pupils kept our Golden Rules last 
week. 
 

Our VIP’s this week, proudly wearing the red 

sweatshirts for demonstrating our Christian 

Values, will be: 

Reception ~ William M (Perseverance & 

               Respect)           

Year 1 ~ Edith H-N (Perseverance) 

Year 2 ~ Isabelle B (Respect) 

Year 3 ~ Rosalie T (Friendship & Compassion) 

Year 4 ~ Sam K (Compassion) 

Year 5 ~ Callum H (Perseverance & Respect) 

Year 6 ~ Luca F (Respect) 

Griffin with 254 House Points 

Mallory 240 

Wilfrid 227 

Green 219 

 

Well done Griffin! 

24TH JUNE 2019 

TIMES 
TABLES & PEN 
LICENCES  

 

 

 



 

OTHER 
NEWS 

Upcoming Schedule of 

Events 

 

25/06-02/07 ~ Book Fair in School (Hall) 

 ~ Nepal visitors (Monday-Thursday) 

 

 

24/06/19 ~ Welcome Assembly for our Nepal 

   Visitors 

~ Year 3&4 Lunchtime Knitting Club 

~ Years 4-6 Lunchtime Tri Golf 

~ Years 1-3 Athletics After School 

25/06/19 ~ Years 2-4 Ballet Before School 

 ~ Enrichment Day 

 ~ No drumming lessons 

~ Years 2 & 3 Lunchtime Tri Golf 

~ Year 5 Lunchtime Samba Drums 

~ Years 4-6 Athletics After School 

26/06/19 ~ Years R & 1 Ballet Before School 

 ~ Enrichment Day 

~ WFA After School 

27/06/19 ~ Years 2-6 Tap Before School 

 ~ Junior Girls Lunchtime Football 

~ Y1 & Y2 Gymnastics Taster (KA) 

~ Rearranged Knutsford Rounders 

  Tournament 

~ NO Rounders Squad Training  

28/06/19 ~  

 

 

 

01/07/19 ~ Year 3&4 Lunchtime Knitting Club 

~ Years 3-6 Lunchtime Tri Golf 

~ Drumming Assembly 

~ Years 1-3 Athletics After School 

02/07/19 ~ Years 2-4 Ballet Before School 

 ~ Charity Cake Sale at Break 

~ Years 1 & 2 Lunchtime Tri Golf 

~ Year 5 Lunchtime Samba Drums 

~ Years 4-6 Athletics After School 

03/07/19 ~ Years R & 1 Ballet Before School 

~ WFA After School 

04/07/19 ~ Year 6 Knutsford New Intake Day 

~ Years 2-6 Tap Before School 

~ Junior Girls Lunchtime Football 

~ Rounders Squad Training 

05/07/19 ~ Local History Day 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

Key Future Dates : 17 July – Junior (Y4-Y6) 

Summer Show, 18 July - Non Uniform 

Day (Bottles), 19 July  – Sports Day & 

Summer Fair 

 

  

Readathon News 
The Readathon raised a total of £1,420.40. This 
money will be split as follows: 
~ £1,1136.32 doe Children’s Hospitals 
~ £284.08 for school 
A HUGE thank you to everyone who sponsored 
and supported this! 

 

 

Forthcoming Charity 

Event 
On Tuesday 2

nd
 July our Year Six Young Leaders 

will be hosting a cake sale at morning break to 

raise money for their three chosen charities; 

Cherry Lodge Cancer Care, Lumos and the 

RSPCA. Parents of children across the school 

are always very generous in baking and 

supplying cakes for us. We are hoping that you 

might be as generous this time and have a family 

bake over the weekend of 29
th
 – 30

th
 June. All 

children will be able to buy cakes on this day 

(maximum of 2 per child) and cakes will be priced 

at 50p each.  

Thank you for your support. 

 

 

 

Pennies For Poppies 
The Year 6 Young Leaders have been asked to 
help raise funds to buy materials for an upcoming 
Remembrance Day Community Project. As part 
of their fundraising we are asking all children to 
bring in any loose change over the next 4 weeks 
and put it in the collections station (one in each 
classroom). This will run until Friday 19th July. 
There will be a small prize for the class who 
collects the most money! 
We will also be having a 'Treat Tuesday' on 16th 
July when the Young Leaders will be selling ice 
lollies at break time. Again, the money raised 
here will go towards buying red material for the 
poppies (details to follow). 
Thank you for your continued support,. 

 

 

 
 

 

 


